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We are doing some necessary repairs and maintenance to our Children’s 
Centers in Mexico this month so that we can get things cracking the first 
week of September at our Children’s programs. We are planning once again 
to be a blessing to these little ones by helping them with backpacks and 
school supplies. In the Dominican Republic we have been cranking away all 
summer long with a Summer School program that helps children who are 
lagging behind in their scholastic achievements to get on level and those who 
are already preforming well to become advanced students. I want to share 
with you some testimonies how your prayers and donations are making a 
difference in the communities and children’s lives.

A young mother by the name of Dallana, expressed her appreciation for the 
many ways that her community is being served and blessed through our Vida 
Church and Community Center in Oviedo. She said: “Vida (Life) offers us 
many different opportunities and assistance through its many programs by 
providing us with: water, food, clothing, medicines and education to our sons 
and daughters “. Mrs. Graciela Cuevas, mother of 9 testifies: “I used to have 
to spend 50 to 75 pesos a week to buy two to three tanks of water, then Vida 
dug a well and began its program to give water to the neighborhood, I can 
now buy food for my children with the money that we spent weekly buying 
water”. “My children slept on the floor and Vida gave me three mattresses for 
my children. We are so very grateful. We all must support Vida. Mario and his 
little sister Llovizna could neither read or write. They attend the educational 
programs at the Vida Center and now they can both read and write; Mario 
said, “We are so grateful and thankful for Vida Internacional, thank you for 
your educational programs and assistance projects which provide us with 
clothing, food, medicine psychological counselling and help. Because of Vida 
we are now at the same level as our classmates in school.“
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All contributions are tax deductible.
Donations for specific projects shall be applied to those  

projects. If the need has been met for a designated  
project, the funds will be used where needed most.

Make checks payable to L.S.M.I.
(Lee Short Ministries International)
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Amazon will donate 0.5% of the price of your eligible  
AmazonSmile purchases to  

Lee Short Ministries International Inc.  
whenever you shop on AmazonSmile.

GIVE ONLINE:
www.lsmi.org/donate

The little boy affectionately named Balaguer, after a 
famous Dominican president cannot read or write. 
He has just enrolled in our literacy program. Balaguer 
was only four years old when he was one of the first 
children to attend our Vida Church on his own when 
we first began. Bala reminds me a lot of Dennis the 
Menace and in his own words says, “I feel so rich 
because of Vida, it has given me so much”. We have 
assisted his family with sheets of metal roofing, food 
and water.

Together we are impacting communities and changing 
children’s lives in the Dominican Republic, Mexico and 
Haiti. We need your continued help and support. Your 
gifts and prayers are the fuel that sustain the work 
making these little miracles possible!
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